Eighth Grade Scheduling

Dear Rising Eighth Grade Students and Families,

As we begin the third marking period, it is time to focus on scheduling for the 2024-2025 school year. Our 2024-2025 **Program of Studies** is available for families and students through our website. Within the document, you will find essential information detailing curricular offerings, key contacts, course selection, and scheduling. In addition, we have included information on Career Education and Work Standards. This is an area of focus for the district as we work to help all students identify their plans after high school. We encourage you to use this as a guide throughout the scheduling process.



2024-2025

In the coming weeks, a Course Request form will be made available to you through your parent account in the Sapphire Community Portal. Once you receive the form, please review the information with your student, choose any eligible elective courses, and submit the form as soon as possible.

Scheduling Dates

Friday, February 9, 2024—Recommended Courses Available

Forms listing recommended courses for the 2024-25 school year are made available to rising eighth-grade students in the Sapphire Community Portal.

Sunday, February 18, 2024—Deadline

Last day for course request forms to be electronically submitted by rising eighth-grade students

Thank you for your assistance in this process. We look forward to working with you.

Sincerely,

David Kristofic, Ed. D. PRMS Principal

Ms. Nicole Berezo PRMS Assistant Principal

> **Pine-Richland Middle** School









